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TWISS GREEN  

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together 

Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

Well Done Year 6! 

We are so proud of our wonderful Year 6 children who have approached their SATs this 

week with an incredibly mature attitude.  They thoroughly deserved their treat afternoon 

today and there were big smiles when the ice cream van arrived! A big thank you to all the 

staff who have supported the children through their tests and made sure that they have 

had a lovely end to the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Reminder 

Please can we remind all families to park considerately when dropping off and collecting 

children. We do appreciate that finding a parking space can sometimes be tricky, but ask 

that parking is always considerate of our neighbours. 



TWISS GREEN  

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

15th May Year 5 and 6 Residential Meetings, 5.30pm 

17th May Maths Curriculum Evening 

18th and 22nd May Year 6 Bikeability 

18th May Mwanjati cake stall 

19th May Year 1 Sunshine Assembly 

24th May Sports Day 

25th May SRE parent/carer drop in 

26th May PTFA Jim Jam Jog 

26th May Break for half term 

7th June Back to school 

9th June PTFA art exhibition - ‘Every Child an Artist’ 

12th - 14th June Year 6 Residential 

15th - 16th June Year 5 Residential 

15th June Reception New Starters Welcome Meeting, 5.30pm 

19th-20th June Year 2 residential 

21st June Reserve Sports Day date 

23rd June Reception Sunshine Assembly 

23rd June SEND coffee morning for parents with ADDvanced solutions 

30th June Year 5 North America exhibition 

4th July Reception class trip 

5th July Transition day for all classes 

6th July Mwanjati cake stall 

12th and 13th July KS2 Production 

16th July Summer Fair 

21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

21st July Break for summer 



Respect, Resilience, Relationships 

TWISS GREEN  

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together 

Maths Curriculum Evening 

A reminder about our maths curriculum evening next week! 

All parents/carers are invited to join us for our maths curriculum evening on Wednesday 

17th May at 5pm.  The evening will consist of a presentation which looks at how we teach 

maths across school at Twiss Green and there will also be an opportunity to have a look at 

the resources we use and ask any questions you may have. We look forward to seeing 

many of you there! 

 

 

Chicks! 

There has been much excitement in school this week with the safe arrival of 10 chicks in 

Year 2! The children will be able to enjoy watching the chicks grow and develop over the 

next two weeks before they are returned to the farm they came from. We are hoping that 

the duck eggs in Reception will start to hatch next week—keep an eye on Facebook for 

updates! 


